	

	

	
	Children’s Services

Commissioning and Partnerships
Manchester City Council

Town Hall, Manchester

M60 2JX

Level 3, One First Street

Manchester

M15 4FN

Ian Belnavis
Commissioning and Partnerships Team
Telephone: 
Mobile: 07944 146073
i.belnavis@manchester.gov.uk

Date: February 2013



Dear Colleague
We need your help to give children and young people who run away from home or Care a voice. Please help us by supporting the young people you work with complete one of the enclosed Questionnaires.

Children who go missing from Home, Care or other Relevant Institution (e.g. Hospital).
Manchester City Council wishes to recommission its Missing from Home and Care Service. The aim of the service is to reduce the incidence of children and young people going missing and the associated behaviour, equipping them to minimise risk and provide support to those who have run away.
We would like to seek the views of children and young people who have runaway, have considered running away, or who have experience of other siblings who runaway and their carers and other interested professionals to ensure the new service is designed with their views in mind. 
The enclosed short Survey is designed to enable professionals to tease out some of these issues on a one-to-one basis with a small number of children and young people who they are familiar with. The aim is to support young people who may experience trauma. For more information on how to support young people please refer to the ‘Help and advice’ sheet which you should give to each young person who completes the Questionnaire. This will take approximately 20 minutes per young person and we would greatly appreciate your support.
A separate Survey for those who no longer run away has been designed for older young people who may be able to complete the Survey without support. Your organisation will be best placed to make the final decision in consultation with the young person.

The consultation will ensure children and young people are able to contribute to the redesign, remain the central focus of changes made and are genuinely held in mind by all practitioners and services.

The views of children and young people will be fed directly into the new Service Specification and procurement process:

· Where the results can not be acted upon for practical, or financial reasons, or due to Safeguarding concerns this will be fed back to children and young people;

· Children and young people will be involved in the recruitment process and providers will be asked to set out how they intend to implement the findings of this consultation;

· Where specific measures can not be taken forward prior to awarding the contract, this will be factored into future monitoring for implementation within 6 months of contract award. 

If you would like to support this important consultation, please return your completed Surveys to Ian Belnavis using the email address above no later than 12pm, 1st March 2013. Please insert Missing form Home in the subject field. You do not need to wait until all Surveys have been completed to start sending them to us.  

Yours sincerely,

JOCK RODGER
HEAD OF COMMISSIONING


